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Alaska is at a disadvantage due to our geographic location in regards to the rest of the USA. The
largest percentage of food products have to be shipped or trucked in, to feed our population. This
will make it increasingly harder for small farms to be self sufficient and supply food for their local
communities. Any disaster can stop the food chain from the lower 48. When we are trying so very
hard to increase our Food Security, and aid Alaskan farmers. This regualtion will cause much
hardship and closure of the many 1 or 2 dairy animal farms that feed their families and the small
surplus sold in their local community. The health benefits from raw milk are proven. I am against
this regulation and urge you to not support it.


